Vote YES to Support Your Colleagues and RECERTIFY the 


[LOCAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION]
When you vote to recertify the [LOCAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION], you are helping to support your colleagues. A YES vote is one way to send a message to policymakers that education professionals stand together on important issues that affect our profession, schools and students – such as health and safety protections related to COVID 19, leave opportunities, accommodations related to COVID, class size, high-stakes testing, curriculum, textbooks and host of other professional and economic issues.
The [LOCAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION] needs 51% of ALL ELIGIBLE VOTERS to win the recertification election. Please realize this election is unique from others in that failure to cast a well-intentioned vote due to busy schedules and personal conflicts constitutes a “no” vote, diminishing our efforts to remain united. If you DO NOT vote, you are considered to have voted “no.” Please vote YES.
The [LOCAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION’s] 20-day voting window will be opening at Noon Tuesday November 1 and closes at Noon on Monday November 21.  Please watch for additional communication on how to cast this very important vote. 

Why is recertification important?

Standing United – It’s about supporting one another. When you and your colleagues vote to recertify the [LOCAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION], policymakers will know that education professionals stand together on important issues that impact our profession, schools and students. [Optional: You do not have to be a member of the Association to cast your vote in favor of the Association]. 
Cost of Living Increases – It’s about attracting and retaining high-quality educators. Voting YES designates the [LOCAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION] as your official bargaining representative. That means the [LOCAL EDUCATION ASSOCITATION] has official standing with the district to negotiate on cost of living increases so our pay at minimum keeps pace with inflation. 
Representation – It’s about fairness and how you are treated. Employees in certified bargaining units have the right to representation – also called Weingarten rights – allowing a member who is being investigated for potential discipline to request union representation. Weingarten rights may not exist in non-certified locals, meaning that the employer has no obligation to grant a request for representation.

Voting YES insures you will have a representational voice with administration on these important issues.  Your colleagues appreciate your support. Show your support by voting YES to recertify the [LOCAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION].

Thank you! 

